
 

 Supplementary 
Submission    

No 10a 

 
 
 
 
 
 

INQUIRY INTO IMPACT OF THE WESTERN HARBOUR 

TUNNEL AND BEACHES LINK 
 
 
 

Name: Ms Julie  Hamilton 

Date Received: 1 June 2021 

 

 



The proposed Western Harbour tunnel will pollute our harbour and damage marine life and the 
recently restored Dawn Fraser pool. 
I was forced to sell my home in Lilyfield because of West Connex so I am well aware of the 
affect these projects have on suburbs and their residents. 
The Rozelle interchange is evidence of the damage done to the Inner West. 
Please do not destroy more of our much loved area of Sydney. 


